From: Deadman, Michael - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport 
Sent: 23 September 2013 08:10
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: Winn, CarolineM - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport; Road Agreements Team
Subject: Highway Response 13/00236/DISC, Discharge of Condition 13 for 13/00372/OUT

Andy

Thank you for your memo dated 5th September 2013, which was received on the 12th September 2013.

I can confirm that the minor improvements to the footway links to/from the site shown on the submitted David Tucker Associate drawing 13279-05 appear acceptable in principle (drawings considered in-principle only); but will be subject to separate OCC technical approvals as part of the S278 Agreement process.

No objection to the Local Planning Authority discharging this condition.

If you have any queries please let me know.

Michael
Michael Deadman
Principal Engineer
Transport Development Control
(Cherwell & West Oxfordshire)
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